
Minutes of the Sustainable Neenah Committee 
Wednesday, September 25, 2024 

5:30 P.M. 
Hauser Committee Room, City Administration Building 

and Microsoft Teams 
 

Present: Committee Co-Chairs Cari Lendrum and Carol Kasimor and Committee members Holly 
Folyer, Kent Powley, Tayler Roal, and Kristen Sandvick.  
 
Public Appearances:  No public appearances. 
 
Approval of minutes of the May 22 and July 24, 2024 meetings: 
MSC Powley, Folyer, the minutes of the May 22 and July 24, 2024 meetings were approved as 
distributed.   
 
Discussion of sustainability plan update: Holly reported on the progress of the plan. Weekly 
notifications regarding the plan will be made to committee members. 
 
Announcements and future agenda items: 
Next meeting: Wednesday, October 23 at 5:30 pm.  
 
Discussion on concerns regarding fowl in residential neighborhoods. 
 
Discussion on the Arrowhead District as a birding destination. 
 
Continued discussion regarding recycling at special events. Winnebago County Solid Waste plans to 
have an information booth at the September 28th Neenah Farmers Market.  
 
There will be a presentation regarding the Plaza solar installation at 229 W. Wisconsin Avenue in 
downtown Neenah on Monday, September 30 at 2:00 p.m. All are welcome.  
 
Adjournment:  MSC Powley, Roal, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Carol Kasimor, Assistant Planner 


